ﬂerem"iah’s

JOUrney

Plymouth Bike Nights,
C/o Pete Batten

34 Pondfield Road
Saltash

PL12 4UA

Tuesday 8" May 2018
Dear Pete and all at Plymouth Bike Nights,

I am writing to say a big thank you on behalf of Jeremiah’s Journey for your fantastic donation
of £299.84 raised through the third Plymouth Bike Night held on Thursday 26™ April.

Our first Stepping Stones group started last week which went well. This Thursday they will be
making feelings jars which is a creative activity that helps individuals think and talk about their
feelings.

College of Art to find out what the group will be doing over the forthcoming six
Thank you for helping to make a difference in the lives of grieving children!

Kind regards

/ o
Sarah Nuttall-Worsley
Community Fundraiser
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Unit 10, HQ Business Centre, n u
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